2nd Grade News



January Events

- 17th-No school
- 28th-Celebrate KS Day

Reminders

-Students should read 20 minutes a night and do their reading log.

 We will be starting subtraction math minutes this month, so practicing with flashcards will be great!

We are learning about arctic animals and how they survive in such cold conditions. We will also be doing some experiments to better understand what we learn.

This month we will be learning about Kansas state symbols to help celebrate Kansas Day.

In math we will be learning to add and subtract within a thousand. This will be a challenge, but I know our class is ready! Any practice with flashcards at home will help them when working with multi-digit numbers.

Our class is also learning about jumping rope. With all this cold weather, we are going to the gym and practicing jumping with a double dutch jump rope during recess. Today, we had several students make a few jumps! Kaelayne and Harper each got 5 jumps in a row!



